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FARGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS CANCELS CLASSES FOR THURSDAY, DECEMBER 15 

 
Due to the current and projected snow accumulation and its impacts, all Fargo Public Schools (FPS) 
classes and extra-curricular activities are canceled for Thursday, December 15, including the Early 
Childhood Special Education pre-school program and Adult Learning Center.   
 
Due to the cancellation, FPS will use the storm make up day built into the school calendar of Friday, May 
26; students and staff will be expected to be in school on May 26. 
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